
MEMORANDUM 

TO: City Council Members​

 FROM: Office of the Mayor​

 DATE: September 17, 2025​

 RE: Reappointment of Two Members to the City Planning Commission 

The Mayor's Office respectfully requests City Council consideration for the reappointment of two 

current members to the City Planning Commission whose terms expired in May of 2025. 

The Planning Commission continues to play a vital role in guiding our city's development and 

growth through careful review of land use applications, zoning matters, and long-term planning 

initiatives. Maintaining experienced commissioners ensures continuity in ongoing projects and 

consistency in decision-making processes. 

Proposed Actions: 

●​ Reappoint two qualified commissioners for new terms 

●​ Maintain institutional knowledge and project continuity 

●​ Ensure uninterrupted commission operations 

Next Steps: The Mayor's Office will present the reappointment recommendations at the next 

Council meeting. Both commissioners have demonstrated a strong commitment to public service 

and bring valuable expertise to the commission's work. 

Reappointing these experienced members will enable the commission to continue its important 

work overseeing development projects and contributing to the city's comprehensive planning 

efforts. 

We greatly appreciate any support you can provide in expediting this process and welcome the 

Council's prompt consideration of these reappointments. 
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